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BEECH HILL NEWS 
Friday 26th May 

May Half Term 
 

School closes today for half term. 
 

We will reopen on Monday 12th 
June. 

 
Hope you have a wonderful break! 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip 
 
This week all the children in year 1 went on a trip to the   
Yorkshire Wildlife Park.  

We had a fantastic day touring the zoo and learning about all 
the   different animals - we even got the chance to watch the 
polar bears being fed! The children were fortunate to         
experience the tiger coming within 3m of where they were 
standing so they got an           
exceptional view and the          
giraffes in the giraffe house 
eating their lunch.  

They were all on their best     
behaviour, even with the long 
journey time and the delays.  

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 
 
Please may we remind parents that Breakfast Club is 
by prior appointment only. It works on a strict staff 
to child ratio so we need to know in advance how many 
children we are expecting.  
 
If you require your child to attend on a particular day 
due to a parental appointment or a trip for the other 
sibling etc please could you ring the school office in 
advance to see if there is availability.  
 
The charge for Breakfast Club is £3.50 per day. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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TT Rockstars 
Most Improved Accuracy  

 
 

Year 2 - Ismaeel Hussain (Morocco) 
 

Year 3 - Samara Tariq (Jordan) 
 

Year 4 - Mustafa Hussain (France) 
 

Year 5 - Sohan Kodidasu (China) 
 
 

Class with the highest amount of active   
players 

 
Australia 

These children have all 
been awarded a silver 

certificate for receiving 
100 House Points. 

House Points 

 

Abubaker Arshad 

Well done everyone.  

Keep up the hard work! 

Reception - Mosque Visit 
 
This week Reception visited the local Mosque.  
 
We learnt about Islam and that the Mosque is a special place for 
Muslims. When we got back to school, we also discussed other 
religions of children in our class.  
 
Thank you, Madni Mosque, for  
having us!  

These children have all 
been awarded a bronze 

certificate for receiving 
50 House Points. 

 

Chakrika Valluru 

CONGRATULATIONS 
 
A huge congratulations to our Year 2 pupils over the past couple of weeks for completing 
their SATS.  
 
They have all worked extremely hard and they have 
shown lots of determination and perseverance. A huge 
thank you to all parents for working hard over the year 
to support their children at home with their reading and 
maths.  
 
All the Year 2 staff are extremely proud of all the    
children and we wish them all a lovely half term.  



Dinner Menu w/c Monday 12th June 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Knife Crime Awareness 
 
Thank you to PC Vickers, PC Szoradi 
and PC Miah from West Yorkshire 
Police who came in on Monday to   
deliver a highly informative knife 
crime awareness assembly to upper 
school - the children received very 
important safety messages and     
understand that it is vital to discuss 
any concerns with an adult.   
 
If your child is in year 4, 5 or 6, 
please make time to talk to them 
about this topic. 

 



National Online Safety - Weekly Information 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


